
From:
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: Re: Rise Cannabis Quadra LTD.
Date: April 29, 2025 2:21:44 PM

Thank you for asking for input from the neighborhood.
I am a resident of Linwood Court, a seniors affordable housing building at 3200 Linwood
Avenue.
Also in the neighborhood is a supportive housing building, Orchard Grove.
These two buildings house a vulnerable population.
Also we are near two Elementary Schools( Cloverdale and Quadra), and an award winning
Preschool (Parkdale) on Tolmie and Jackson.
Cannabis is a product that could contribute to the addiction crisis that we already have in our
city, therefore I am not in favour of a license to sell cannabis being issued here.
Thank you,
Anke VanEk



From:
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: Rise Cannabis 3198 Quadra Street
Date: April 29, 2025 2:22:51 PM

Hello
I am writing to express my NON approval of the Cannabis RISE store opening on 3198 Quadra Street.
When this was first proposed I sent an email voicing my concerns.
There are two elementary schools with in a block or two  and a daycare a block away. Kids walk by all
the time.
This neighborhood does not need this. This part of Quadra is residential focused .  This type of store
 should be kept in main areas. There is one at Quadra and Hillside which is more of a main hub.
The homeless population  and  funky element is encroaching on our  wonderful neighborhood. Let’s
keep  it to the Mayfair mall area who’s businesses have been destroyed.
 
Thank you
 

Tara Wallden - Owner
General Manager / Design Consultant
__________________________________________

3205 Quadra Street, Victoria, BC V8X
1G4

Decora Tile and Natural Stone

 
 



From:
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: Survey about Cannabis store
Date: April 29, 2025 3:57:37 PM

I would like to express my concerns about the proposed cannabis store in our neighborhood.
This part of Quadra is very quiet and safe, which is one of the reasons my family chose to live
here. We live directly across from the proposed store location, and as a parent of two young
children and a newborn, I’m particularly concerned about the potential impact on their health
and well-being.

I worry about the possibility of cannabis smoke in the air and how it might affect my children.
I believe this type of business does not align with the character of our family-friendly
community.

For these reasons, I strongly oppose the opening of a cannabis store in our neighborhood.
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From: Sarah LaBoucane 
Sent: May 1, 2025 11:05 AM
To: Legislative Services email
Subject: RE: Public Notice for Cannabis Store on 3198 Quadra Street

Good morning, 
 
I am writing in response to the public notice I received on April 29th with respect to the issuance of a 
cannabis retail store license on 3198 Quadra Street. My husband and I live at 3234 Quadra Street and 
love the inclusion of walkable businesses at the corner of Tolmie Ave and Quadra Street. We support 
the issuance of this license, as it brings a new and different business to the area.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Sarah LaBoucane 
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